
 

 

 
 

Bibury C of E Primary School 
 

https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web 
 

Our Christian Value for this term is: 
 

Thankfulness 

 

What’s happening next week: 
 

Monday 19th September 

SCHOOL CLOSED: 

BANK HOLIDAY – Queen’s Funeral 
     

Tuesday 20th September 

Swimming Lesson (reminder – children 

back at 3.30pm) 

Bibury Oaks 
 

Wednesday 21st September 

Bibury Oaks 
 

Thursday 22nd September  

Afternoon Sports Club 3.15pm 

Bibury Oaks  
 

Friday 23rd September 

Early Morning Sports Club 8.00am 

Bibury Oaks 

Official Opening of New Building 6pm 

 

______________________________ 

Attendance 

Whole School: 97.14% 

Acorns Class: 90% 

Oaks Class: 100% 

Mighty Oaks Class: 100% 

 

Bibury Bear will sit with the combined 

Oaks and Mighty Oaks classes next week 

as they had the best attendance. Well 

done! 

 

Stars of the Week 

The Acorns stars of the week are Oban and Yana, for making a good 

start at Bibury. 
 

Oaks class star of the week is Jessica, who has settled into a new 

school routine with a positive attitude and has shown her ability to 

recall information from previous RE lessons and shared it with her 

class. 
 

Mighty Oaks star of the week is Raul, who was proud of his writing and 

artwork, and who has taken on year responsibilities with good sense. 

 

Bank Holiday Monday 

School will be closed on Monday 19th September in honour of the late 

Queen Elizabeth II, and to allow everyone to watch the funeral with 

our families. 

 

Official Opening of New Building 

On Friday 23rd September from 6pm-7pm, we are having a 

celebration to mark the opening of the newly-renovated building. We 

invite parents and members of the community to come and see the 

changes and improvements that have been made.  

 

Meet the Teacher – Website Resources 

If you were unable to attend any of the Meet the Teacher 

presentations this week, all the information that was shared with 

parents may be found on the Bibury C of E Primary website 

(https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web), under Learning – (Class 

Group). All the teachers’ newsletters and supporting material for the 

term are also on the website, in the same location. 

 

Bibury Oaks 

A gentle reminder to all parents that if you would like your child/ren 

to stay for Bibury Oaks with Mrs Feltham in the afternoon, you do 

need to book the child in beforehand, either by email or phone call to 

the office. 

 

Planning for 2023 – Year 6 

Parents of Year 6 pupils will receive their transfer to secondary school 

letters from Gloucestershire County Council next week. Please note 

the secondary school transfer application closing date is 31 October 

2022. This is extremely important as any applications received after 

this date may not be processed until after 1 March 2023. 
 

We will be forwarding Open Day invitations from Deer Park, Kingshill, 

Farmor’s and other secondary schools as we receive them. 

 
Holidays and INSET Days 2022/23 

24/10/2022 – 28/10/2022: October Half Term 

19/12/2022 – 02/01/2023: December Holidays 

3/01/2023: Inset Day 

20/02/2023 – 24/02/2023: February Half Term 

27/02/2023: Inset Day 

https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web

